WILLYOU STEP UP
TO PROTECT
ONTARIO’S HEALTHCARE ?

We are proud of our universal healthcare - our
public services with good unionized jobs serving
Ontario’s remote, rural and urban communities.

Bill 74 (People’s Health Care Act) is a plan to
condense our health systems into ONE SUPER
AGENCY, creating chaos for all.

Come to COPE ONTARIO’s info session
for ALL HEALTHCARE members

FRIDAY, APRIL 5
at Valhalla Inn
(1 valhalla Inn Road, Thunder Bay)
from 4:30pm to 6:30pm
Light refreshments will be served

email mohalloran@copeontario.ca for more information
copeontario.ca
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